
From: Eleanor Grant   
Sent: Friday, February 28, 2020 11:12 AM 
To: BoardSec <BoardSec@oeb.ca> 
Subject: OEB needs to consider climate impacts of Enbridge gas pipeline 
 

To Ontario Energy Board, 

Building a new gas pipeline from the US through Hamilton would be devastating.  
 
Has anyone studied the environmental impact of the construction and also of the potential leaks 
once in use?  
 
Has anyone studied the climate impact of both the extraction at source (fracking) and the 
consumption of all this additional gas in Ontario? NATURAL GAS IS NOT A "BRIDGE" 
FUEL. We need to be transitioning OFF it as fast as we can.  
 
You must see that these detailed studies are done and made public, and hold public hearings, 
before you even THINK of approving such a project.  

Yours truly,  

Eleanor Grant  
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